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Dear parent or carer 
 
We would like to thank all the children who entered our Easter Egg Competition yesterday and for all their 
wonderful work. We certainly enjoyed seeing them, although the judging was as difficult as it always is, as there 
are so many deserving winners. It was very strange not holding the competition in school for the first time in 
many years, and also difficult judging this year without Father Phil's experience to guide us; we messaged him 
to let him know we missed him! As would be expected, some of the current themes from the times we are living 
in were on display, as well as more traditional Easter themed creations.  
 
As far as the House competition was concerned, each entry per child added one point towards the house total. 
We also changed things a little this year and awarded prizes for first, second and third in each year group and 
with it an extra 3, 2 and 1 point(s) respectively. That means that the overall winners this year are Hastings with 
24 points, Blake and Seaton are joint second with 17 points and Delaval finished last with 16 points. 
 
The individual winners were: 
 
Year 5 
1st - Max Reid 
2nd - Daisy Storey 
3rd - Chloe Bensley 
 
Year 6 
1st - Charlie Kidd 
2nd - Aidan Guy 
3rd - Nathaniel Deeming 
 
Year 7 
1st - Reiss Mason 
2nd - Caitlin Barnes 
3rd - JJ Maloney 
 
Year 8 
1st - Poppy Ryan 
2nd - Aimee Coatsworth 
3rd - Gracie Dalgarno-Todd 
 
We hope the children enjoyed being creative and we look forward to being able to show the winning entries on 
our website or Twitter feed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Souter 
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